
The LEK Inn welcomes article submissions pertaining to
bankruptcy issues or related to the central themes of the

American Inns of Court, such as legal ethics,
professionalism, civility or mentoring. Articles must be

2,500 words or less. A scholarship award of $1,000.00 will
be given to the students who have submitted the winning
articles. The LEK Inn may submit the winning articles for

publication to a leading bankruptcy journal or the
American Inns of Court Bencher magazine.

LARRY E. KELLY BANKRUPTCY
AMERICAN INN OF COURT

The Honorable

Annual Hon. Frank Monroe and Hon. Michael
McConnell Memorial Scholarship 

and Writing Competition

All submissions are due by July 15, 2025. Please submit
your article by email to Charlie Shelton and An Nguyen at

cshelton@haywardfirm.com and
an_nguyen@txwb.uscourts.gov.

For additional information and submission guidelines, click here.
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